
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Niagara LSC Safe Sport Reporting Requirement 

All potential or suspected Safe Sport Violations depending upon nature and severity should be reported 

using the “Deal with a Concern” page of USA Swimming Safe Sport.  

Clubs that can resolve the issues mentioned should use the “Proposed Letter of Correspondence” and 

the Model Policies in place for each Club. A copy of the letter should then be sent to the LSC Safe Sport 

Chairperson for recordkeeping and follow-up.  

The more severe Violations that meet the Mandatory Reporting Rule in Article 306 are to be reported 

using the online form available or by calling the National Office and speaking to the Manager of Safe 

Sport – Liz Hahn. 

 

Approved by Niagara LSC Board on January 31, 2018 at Monthly Board Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safety Chair                                                                                                                                                        1/31/18 


